
Dear Families,

Our class is having a Valentine’s Day party 
and card exchange on Tuesday, February 

14th. If your child brings in Valentine’s cards to 
pass out, please make sure there are enough 
for everyone in the class. There are 19 students 

in our class. To save time, please have your 
child write his/her name on the card and 

leave “to” blank. This will make it much easier 
to pass out the cards!

Instead of giving homework the week of 
January 30th, we are asking if parents can buy 

a medium size (12 inch) paper bag and 
decorate the bag at home with students. 

Please have students bring their decorated 
bag on Tuesday, February 14th for their 

Valentines.  If you would like to bring in a treat 
for the class party, please let me know. I am 

looking forward to a fun-filled day! 
If you have any questions please let me know!

Thank you!
The Kindergarten Team


